P.O. Box 1330 675 Second Street Cordova, AK 99574



(T) 907-424-3265 (F) 907-424-3271 www.cordovasd.org

March 1, 2019

Dear Cordova Electric Cooperative Board of Directors:

I wanted to extend a special thank you to the Board, along with your partner CoBank, for selecting Cordova School District as a recipient of funds through your Matching Grant Program.

The project we submitted for consideration as part of the application process, the purchase and installation of LED lights in our new Science Technology Engineering Math (STEM) space, has been completed and well received by students and staff, alike. Retrofitting magnetic LED light strips into the existing fluorescent bulb fixtures was an approach our maintenance staff felt would provide much needed lighting in the classroom and reduce overall costs to the District over time.

The District appreciates CEC's continued commitment to its members in an ever-changing global landscape, and we look forward to engaging with you in future educational opportunities for our students that will assist them in being responsible stewards of energy usage within our community and beyond.

Come check out the new lights and the amazing learning taking place at Cordova Jr/Sr High School as your time permits.

Thank you, once again, for supporting our request.

Sincerely,

Alex Russin, Superintendent